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I am writing in support of HB 2977. Protecting our (remaining) nature in Oregon 

should be a shared responsibility for all of us that enjoy the benefits. Please vote to 

minimally increase the tourism tax so we can all contribute a small portion of the cost 

of enhancing our natural environment.  


